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June 26, 2020 

 
Dave Howes 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
Miller Environmental Corporation  
1803 Hekla Avenue 
Winnipeg, MB  R3N 0T1 
 
Dear Dave Howes: 
 
Re: Repository Cell Expansion – Dangerous Goods Handling and Transportation Act 

Licence 58 HW S2 RRRR 
 
Thank you for your May 14, 2020 Notice of Alteration request regarding Licence 58 HW S2 
RRRR and the additional design plans.  The request is for construction of a Repository Cell 
(RC-3) for waste disposal, lined with 60 mil HDPE liner.  
 
The request satisfies the requirements of Licence 58 HW S2 RRRR regarding the cell 
construction notification.  The approval for construction is issued with the following requirements 
related to the installation of the HDPE liner: 

1. Notification to Environment Officer Cory Graham at Cory.Graham@gov.mb.ca and Tyler 
Kneeshaw, Regional Supervisor, at Tyler.Kneeshaw@gov.mb.ca not more than 10 days 
nor less than 5 days prior to construction, and subsequent liner installation; 

2. The Licencee shall provide a written report regarding the installation, QA/QC, 
engineering oversight of the repository cell; and 

3. The Licencee shall not cover the alternative liner or use an alternative lined repository 
cell until receiving written approval of the report submitted pursuant to Clause 3 of this 
approval letter from the Environment Officer. 

  
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Cory Graham, Environmental 
Engineer, of the Environmental Approvals Branch at Cory.Graham@gov.mb.ca or 204-250-
7645. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Shannon Kohler 
Director 
The Dangerous Goods Handling and Transportation Act 
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